To all the staff of the Never Forgotten Honor Flight,

Deerbrook Rumble proudly supports your efforts! What you do for
these Veterans is amazing. Enclosed you'll find a match funds check
from the WI. State Tavern League, in August our local Tavern League
donated $150.00 to the Deerbrook Rumble and the State has matched
it. We are already looking forward to next year’s ride scheduled for

August 1% 2020. Merry Christmas and Happy New Year from all of us at
the Deerbrook Rumble.

Sincerely,

Kevin Ashby



